STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF SEYCHELLES AT THE 38TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
                                                                                       10 May 2021, Geneva
1. Madam President, Botswana warmly welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Seychelles to the third cycle of the UPR process and thank them for a comprehensive national report.  
2. Seychelles has implemented many previous recommendations, including ours, through normative and legislative measures, such as the adoption and amendment of the Anti-Corruption Act, Access to Information Act and the Civil Code of Seychelles Act, to name a few.
3. We welcome Seychelles’ efforts in promoting an ambitious climate action and protection of the environment to contribute towards global efforts to meet the Paris Agreement goals. Seychelles has reviewed its environment protections regulations and ratified a number of treaties, including the Kigali Amendment to the Montreal Protocol on Substances that Deplete the Ozone Layer.
4. Notwithstanding the extensive measures taken, we have noted the challenges that still persist and as such make the following two recommendations:
i. Reform the detention policy to ensure separation between detainees and convicted prisoners in detention places and adopt strategies to reduce prison overcrowding.
ii. Step up efforts to implement the national gender plan of action for the period 2019–2023, including through providing technical and financial resources to its Secretariat for the fulfilment of its mandate.
5. We wish Seychelles a successful review outcome.
I thank you, Madam President!
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